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September 2019  
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Hiawatha’s annual Open School Night is scheduled for Wednesday, September 
25th.  During this time, you will have the opportunity to meet your child’s teacher 
and to learn about curriculum and classroom procedures.  Please refer to the chart 
below for specific times to visit the classrooms: 
 
 

Kindergarten – 
Grade 1 

Special 
Areas 

Grades 2 – 3  Special 
Areas 

Grade 4 – 5  

In Classroom 
 5:00 – 5:40 

5:40 – 
6:00 

In Classroom 
6:00 – 6:40  

6:40 – 
7:00 

In Classroom 
 7:00 – 7:40 

 
 
 
To allow parents to give their full attention to the information presented by their 
child’s teacher, we ask that parents make arrangements to have children remain 
at home on Open School Night.  Should you have specific questions about your 
child’s schoolwork, please send the teacher a note to request a meeting after 
Open School Night. This evening is not designed for individual teacher 
conferences.  Special area teachers will be available in their rooms during the time 
frames indicated above.  We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and look 
forward to seeing all of you! 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Andrew Larson 
Principal 
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